
  

 This will be my last TDHA newsletter article as your TDHA President.  I have thoroughly enjoyed participat-

ing in the many TDHA activities that we planned these last 4 years.   Of course, Covid postponed some of our activities 

but we were still able to meet via Zoom meetings.  When I first joined TDHA I did not know a lot of the members.  I 

have enjoyed meeting our members and hope to continue our friendships in the future.  I do not plan on leaving 

TDHA but I do plan on scaling back some of my involvement.  Of course, I will always be available to be a resource 

person and answer any questions that may come up about our association.   

I have really enjoyed meeting the Owens Dental Hygiene students.  I have had the opportunity to speak to the student 

chapter several times.  I am planning on attending the student chapter meeting in April when ODHA President  Kelly 

Oberg  will be speaking to the students.  TDHA is very fortunate to have such and active ADHA student chapter.  Now 

we just need to encourage them to continue their Association membership after graduation.   

In this newsletter, there is a Calender of Events.  We are planning on offering 2 CE courses this year.  We will be hav-

ing some fun events plus some community events.  I hope each member will plan on attending at least one of these 

events this year. 

It has been a pleasure serving the TDHA Membership as your President.  It is my hope that we can keep our momen-

tum moving forward.  We have a lot of great members who have great ideas.  Don’t be afraid to share those ideas with 

the TDHA Board. 

I want to thank my officers for stepping up to their positions and serving TDHA 

Thank you 

Pat Powers 

TDHA President 

  

President’s Message 

Pat Powers, RDH 



 

FEBRUARY      

                   18           Financing ODHA meeting 10am 

                    19          ODHA– BOT meeting 7pm                      

                                                                         

MARCH      

                      7              Advocacy 101– virtual meeting 7pm 

                    21          Advocacy Day– Columbus State House 

                    

APRIL 

                     1  CE– Opioid 9am-11am Zoom Meeting 

     

               28-29             TDW– Virtual CE opportunities  

                 

                29               BOT– Virtual 1pm 

 

MAY    3            Installation of Officers and Student Recognition Dinner 

                                         (Maumee Bay Brewery)  

 

JUNE    

                   Date TBA        Pub Crawl– More info to come  

JULY 

  Date TBA          3rd annual Bike-a-thon   

                 7-9                     ADHA –Chicago  

                15                    ODHA Leadership Meeting– Columbus OH.  

Calendar of Events 

2023 



 

Calendar of Events Continued... 

 

AUGUST 
                      19             ODHA finance meeting 
 
                  Date TBA      Fellowship Matters/ Downtown Picnic 
                                        Community Service Project and lunch to follow 
 
                                  The Nominating committee will be planning a slate of officers for  
                                   the 2024-2025 year. 
 
SEPTEMBER 
                  Date TBA       ALUMNI DAY CE & Yoga in the Park  
                                          At Owens Community College  
                        
                          21-23       ODA  
                            
                             23         BOT 1-4pm 
 
OCTOBER    
                 Date TBA           Miles for Smiles 
 
                          28            Pre Annual Session BOT  -virtual 10am 
 
 
November 
                 3 –5                    ODHA Annual Session– Cherry Valley Lodge 
           
                     8                    Holiday Social– Byblos Resturant 5:30pm  
 
DECEMBER               Happy Holidays 
 
 
 
        And always stayed tuned through out the year for fun events, news, continuing    
           education and job opportunities on the TDHA Facebook page and website.     
     We also encouraged you to follow  the  ODHA and ADHA facebook pages as well.  



 

Owens CC Dental Hygiene Students at 0DHA 

 

 

 Congratulations to Owens Community College Dental Hygiene Class for 
doing an awesome job representing with student delegates and alternate dele-
gates from the 1st and 2nd year classes at ODHA. An extra congratulations and 
recognition to  Claire Atkinson and Lydia ball  for winning 1st place,  and to Deja 
Harris and Sabrina Flores for winning 3rd place at ODHA Table Clinics.             
Also a special recognition to Claire  Atkinson and Abby Miller for being scholar-
ship recipients and to Naomi West being voted student voting delegate.  



 

Owens CC Dental Hygiene Students at 0DHA 

 



 

2022 ODHA 



 

President Elect 

President Elect : DeAnna Miller  

  
 
 "This year's ODHA Annual session did not disappoint. I am so thankful to be 
Membership Chair of ODHA and working closely with Kelly Oberg to revitalize mem-
bership and engagement in our association and events.  
 
I was excited to contribute to the fundraiser and Pie Beth Tronolone and Katie Camp 

in the face.  
 
After reflecting on the last quarter of 2022 my passions for membership and our pro-
fession have never been stronger. It all starts with each one of us...What ignites your 
passion for our profession? Why do you value ADHA? Don't keep it to yourself, bring 
a friend, tell a friend, and let's watch the ripples of our passion blast through this 100-
year anniversary and onward for decades to come.  
 
I'm looking forward to all this year has in store and the energy and knowledge the 
new generation of hygienists will bring to our association."  
DeAnna Miller 
 
 
 
 



 

Fellowship Matters / Downtown Picnic   

 
 

 On February 11th, a cold but beautiful, sunny, Saturday morning, a group of TDHA members and Owens Den-

tal Hygiene Students participated in serving over 100 people a hot picnic lunch on the corners of Adams and Michigan 

Streets in Downtown Toledo!  Several members distributed toiletries such as soap, hand sanitizers, shampoo, tooth-

paste, deodorant, combs, brushes, etc., while others served in the food line, or made conversations with the at-

tendees.    This is a wonderful community event that happens every Saturday morning, rain, or shine.  After the event, 

a group of 10 members and students had a fantastic lunch at the Durty Bird.  If this is something you would like to par-

ticipate in doing on a Saturday morning, please contact Janice Darah at 419-944-8904.  The next community event will 

be in August.  

 





 

Holiday Social  

 TDHA ANNUAL HOLIDAY SOCIAL/ SILENT AUCTION  

 
The TDHA Annual Holiday Social/ Silent Auction was held on Wednesday, Novem-

ber 9, 2022, at Byblos Restaurant.  There were 44 members, nonmembers, and 

Owens Dental Hygiene students in attendance.  We all had a fun time, and the food 

was marvelous!  We raised about $1,100.00 from the silent auction which went to-

ward a new subgingival prophy jet for the Owens Dental Hygiene Clinic.  We wish to 

thank Dr. Ziad Tohme for his very generous gift basket donation which went through 

a lively “live” auction!   We hope to see you at the next TDHA Annual Holiday Social 

at Byblos, scheduled for November 8, 2023, as this is a great way to see fellow col-

leagues, meet new colleagues, have a wonderful dinner, and raise money for a 

needed item for the Owens Dental Hygiene Clinic!  Thank you everyone who at-

tended for your generosity!!!   <3       

 
P.S. I am sorry to say there are only a few pictures from this event!  TDHA needs a 
historian –badly!!!  If you are interested, please let me know!  Janice -  419-944-
8904.                           





 

2nd Annual Bike Reunion  

                                     TDHA Second Annual Bike Reunion 

 On Saturday, August 6, 2022, TDHA held its Second Annual Bike Reunion to benefit O-

HY-PAC (Ohio Dental Hygienists’ Political Action Committee), at Wildwood Metropark, Uni-

versity/Parks Bike Trail.  It was a beautiful day and we had about 40 participants ranging from 

six months to 68 years of age.  We raised about $400 for O-HY-PAC.  O-HY-PAC supports and 

educates the elected decision-makers on the issues of concern and interest to our profession.  

After the bike reunion, some of the participants had a delightful lunch at locally owned Barry 

Bagels on Holland-Sylvania.  We would like to thank Vielka Cover for graciously chairing this 

event again, her granddaughter Teagan, the Owens Dental Hygiene students who participated 

and volunteered, Beth Cress and Brittany Moore for facilitating the student participation, and 

all the participants at the bike reunion -----THANK YOU for your generosity and making this a 

very FUN event!!!  We hope to see you again this July for the TDHA THIRD Annual Bike Reun-

ion!! 



 

Continuing Education  



 

Continuing Education  


